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Raising Attainment and Supporting Inclusion
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 Duntarvie Pre-School Assessment and Development Centre 
will hold an Open afternoon on 
Thursday 24th November 2022
 
The doors will be open from 2pm until 5pm

There will be stations throughout the 2 main playrooms where you will have
the opportunity to talk to Duntarvie staff, look at resources and discuss
strategies and planning such as:

· Early interaction
· Sensory profiles and the use of motivators
· The use of visuals
· Strategies to support language, communications and interaction

There will be a maximum of 25 places, allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. At the moment we are offering two places per establishment. This is a drop-in opportunity, taking into consideration shift patterns and flexibility of staffing.
Staff member are not expected to be here from 2pm until 5pm

If a member of your staff would like to attend please let us know their name. 
Please respond by Friday, 18th November.
We will send confirmation of allocated places.
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